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Most Reverend Archbishop Christopher Prowse
Archbishop of Canberra and Goulburn

Some victims of child abuse have been offended by my non-attendance at the recent 
Liturgy of Lament at Marist College, Canberra.

In hindsight, I believe they are correct.

I should have been there to support directly survivors who have suffered terribly at the 
school in past times.

I regret my decision. I ask sincerly for forgiveness from those whom I have offended.
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